
 
 

 

January 11, 2022 
 
Colette Burris 
25325 PARADISE VALLEY LN 
ROUTT, CO  80467 

RE: Decision Notification for PL20210024 

Dear Applicant, 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On January 10, 2022, the Board of Adjustment voted to Deny application number PL20210024. 
This decision is able to be appealed to the District Court. 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me at (970) 879-2704 
or via email at tebbert@co.routt.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Tegan Ebbert, Planner 
Routt County Planning Department 


